LA VERNIA PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION TOWN HALL MEETING OCTOBER 22, 2014

The La Vernia Planning and Zoning Commission held a Town Hall Meeting October 22, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. at the City Hall in La Vernia, Texas.

Item No. 1: Call **To Order-**President Gordon Bake called the Town Hall Meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Commission members present were President, Gordon Bake, Dianell Recker and Martin Poore.

Item No 2: The purpose of this Town Hall Meeting was to go over drainage and transportation concerns in areas of the city. Members of the City Council and the Planning and Zoning Commission looked at drawings of different areas of the city and gave insight of what they did and didn't like about the proposals.

Item No 3: Adjourn-With no further business the town hall meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Gordon Bake, President

La Vernia Planning and Zoning Commission

Dianell Recker, Secretary

La Vernia Planning and Zoning Commission